WEEKEND RAMP CLOSURES

-5 ALICIA PARKWAY
11 p.m. Friday, July 14, to 5 a.m. Monday, July 17
11 p.m. Friday, July 21 to 5 a.m., Monday, July 24

Dear Neighbor,

Crews will be closing the southbound I-5 Alicia Pkwy. loop and straight on-ramps for paving and
restriping work July 14-17 and July 21-24. In addition, southbound Alicia Pkwy. off-ramp will be
closed nightly. Signs will be in place to assist motorists with detours.

WHEN: DETOUR MAP

e 11 p.m. Friday, July 14, to 5 a.m.
Monday, July 17 and 11 p.m. Friday,
July 21, to 5 a.m. Monday, July 24

WHAT TO EXPECT:

e Southbound I-5 Alicia Pkwy. loop and
straight on-ramps closed. Ramps will
reopen 5 a.m. Monday, July 17 and 5
a.m. Monday, July 24

e Southbound I-5 lane reductions from
El Toro Rd. to Alicia Pkwy.

e Southbound I-5 Alicia Pkwy. off-ramp
closed nightly

* Signs will be in place to assist
s WEEKEND RAMP CLOSURE

motorists with detours NIGHTLY RAMP CLOSURE
) sl DETOURS
e Motorists should use La Paz Rd. or ZrTE——
El Toro Rd.

¢ Plan for additional travel time

through the area For a digital flyer

or for any changes to
the scheduled work
activity, SCAN HERE.

e This work may be loud.

This schedule is subject to change
due to inclement weather or
unforeseen operational issues.

For additional project information, please visit octa.net/i5southcounty

STAY INFORMED
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